
  January 26, 2022 

 Vending Products of Canada Ltd.  / 
 Distribution Vending Products du 
Canada 

 

This is to notify that due to the general cost increases on imported products, we need to request a 
price change on the plantains & other snack products effective March 11th, 2022. 

Over the past months the ocean freight carriers continued to increase their rates & by the end of 
next month our costs of raw materials to produce the snacks will also be due to increase.  

Thank-you for your attention in this matter and for any questions or additional information, 
please feel free to contact me. 

Best Regards, 

Sharon Sager 
________________ 
Sharon Sager 
President 
SS-FRUTAS IMPORTS INC. 


